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Date: January 8, 2018 
To: Bussmann series DIN-Rail terminal block customers 
Subject: End-of-life notification 
 
 
Dear valued customer: 
 
Effective March 16, 2018, the Bussmann™ series family of DIN-Rail terminal blocks and related 
accessories will be discontinued. The affected products are listed in the table below. Specific 
catalog numbers and their UPCs are contained in a spreadsheet accessible by clicking this link. 
 
Orders will be accepted until current inventory is exhausted or scrapped in Q3 2018. 
 
Existing inventory of these terminal blocks is saleable product and should not be returned. 
 
There are no direct replacements available. Please contact our Application Engineering team by 
email at FuseTech@Eaton.com for help in selecting a suitable product for your application. 
 

DIN-Rail terminal blocks and accessories being discontinued 

DP series  feed through blocks DDP series double level feed through 
blocks F520 series fuse holder blocks 

DS series feed through blocks DM series mini feed through blocks DIS series disconnect terminal 
blocks 

DG series  grounding blocks P20S, P30S, P65S, P25G, 2P25G panel 
mount feed through blocks Top screw-on bridges 

DDNS series internally jumpered 
terminal blocks DTST2 series test terminal block Side insertion bridges 

Jumper slides Partition plates Plotter set 

Support plate Plotter pens Labels 

 
If you have any questions about this end-of-life notice, please contact your local Bussmann series 
products sales representative. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
AJ Johnson 
Product Manager 

http://www.eaton.com/bussmannseries
mailto:FuseTech@Eaton.com
http://www.cooperindustries.com/content/dam/public/bussmann/Electrical/Resources/product-notices/bus-ele-eol-din-rail-terminal-blocks-1-8-18.xlsx

